
From: Matthew Project <matthewproject@sccoast.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/16/2013 7:06:11 PM
Subject: Re: Follow Up

Yes I received it. Thank you again for taking the time to meet with me today. I look forward to hearing 
from you.
Mylissa

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 16, 2013, at 6:32 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Mylissa,
It was a pleasure meeting with you today.
I will make sure to follow up with you on the following items.

1. Connect you with Casey Pash, Executive Director of the Original Six
2. I have a call into Chief Keel regarding CWP holders.
3. Staff with Department of Education.

Please confirm you have received this email.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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